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2024 NEBRASKA POTATO STOCKS 
 

LINCOLN, Neb. June 17, 2024 – The USDA's National Agricultural Statistics Service will not 

publish an estimate of Nebraska potatoes in storage on June 1, 2024 to avoid disclosing data for 
individual operations.  

 

Access the National publication for this release at:  

https://usda.library.cornell.edu/concern/publications/47429915b 

 

Find agricultural statistics for your county, State, and the Nation at www.nass.usda.gov 
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